
Additional statement  

Re: waste management and loss of employment   

 

Basement unit at  

96 West End Lane NW6 2LU 

 

  

Waste management  

Commercial waste collection for the restaurant will remain as is with commercial waste collection 

daily on West End lane. No changes will be caused by the proposal  

The proposed D2 unit will produce minimal amount of waste (mainly bottles and general domestic 

waste). Collections service at a yearly fee is available through Camden council via West Hampstead 

mews. Recycling and non-recycling wheelie bins will be purchased if required.   

  

 

 

Loss of Employment and usage of ground floor A3 unit 

There will be no operational changes, loss of employment, disturbance of service, seating or the 

dining experience on the ground floor unit caused by the proposal.   

 

Promoting better community health and bringing vitality to the area  



Exeter mews is under developed in comparison to West Hampstead mews. It is foreseeable that the 

proposal will bring more vitality and better security to the mews. 

Offers for discount personal training and fitness classes will be presented to all staff and customers 

at the ground floor unit to help further promote health and wellbeing.  

 

  


